








To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter to confirm that Mari Williams has been providing cleaning services to me for the past four years. I have been very satisfied with the services that her cleaning service provides in my 7,800 SF home. The cleaning staff is well trained, careful while performing household cleaning tasks and am comfortable with the staff in my home while I am absent. In addition, I have the laundry done weekly and am very satisfied with the care the staff takes with the laundry. I can without hesitation recommend Mari's cleaning service.

Sincerely, Candice L. Unruh
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